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DIANE AMANN, teaching at UCLA 
this year, recently published articles and 
chapters in the International Journal 
of Constitutional Law, Global 
Governance and International 
Legal Theory, Hastings Journal of 
International and Comparative 
Law, and Encyclopedia of Genocide 
and Crimes Against Humanity.  
Diane was a panelist on the International 
Law Section program at the 2005 AALS 
annual meeting and, last fall, made 
paper presentations at the University of 
Pennsylvania, Michigan, UCLA, and 
Washington law schools.  She was named 
to the Board of Advisors of the National 
Institute of Military Justice and to the 
Executive Committee of the AALS 
International Law Section. 
 
ANDREA BJORKLUND discussed 
international dispute resolution with 

 
 
representatives of the California 
Dried Fruit Association and its 
European  trading partners. In 
October, she spoke on NAFTA at the 
International Law Association's 
International Law Weekend.  Andrea 
presented a paper at the 
International Legal Studies 
Roundtable at Boalt Hall. 
 
Last fall, CAROL BRUCH, visiting 
at the UCLA Center on the Study of 
Women, attended a meeting of the 
Board of Editors of the American 
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Journal of Comparative Law.  She  
presented a family law paper to the 
UCLA law faculty and submitted 
comments on a California Law Revision 
proposal concerning statutes of 
limitations in family law cases.  Carol’s 
article “The Unmet Needs of Domestic 
Violence Victims in Hague Child 
Abduction Cases," appeared in a book 
published by the University of Lyon 
(France) and in expanded form in the 
Family Law Quarterly. 
 
In September, ANUPAM CHANDER  
and MADHAVI SUNDER traveled to 
Brazil to present their paper “The 
Romance of the Public Domain,” at a 
symposium co-sponsored by the Escola 
Superior Do Ministerio Publico (ESMP) 
and Universidade do Vale do Rio dos 
Sinos (UNISINOS).  The Emory Law 
Journal published Anupam’s paper 
“Odious Securitization.”  He presented 
his paper “Globalization and Distrust” at 
the Boalt Hall International Law 
Workshop and at a Yale Law Journal 
symposium. Over the winter break, 
Madhavi and Anupam conducted field 
research in India. 
 
JOEL DOBRIS published 
“Speculations on the Idea of 
‘Speculation’ in Trust Investing: An 
Essay” in the Real Property, Probate 
& Trust Law Journal.  He was quoted, 
along with colleagues from Yale and 
Boalt Hall, in two Contra Costa Times 
articles on estate planning. 
 
At the 2005 AALS annual meeting, 
HOLLY DOREMUS presented a 
paper on “Science Plays Defense: Natural 

Resource Management in the Bush 
Administration” as part of the 
Natural  Resources Law Section 
Program. She recently spoke (1) at 
the annual meeting of the ABA 
Section on Environment, Energy and 
Resources; (2) at Stanford's 
International Sustainability Days as a 
keynote speaker; (3) at a public lands 
conference at the University of 
Montana; and (4) at a NOAA 
Fisheries Science Review Panel. 
Holly published a book review in 
Conservation Biology. She was 
quoted in Legal Affairs, and 
BioScience, the journal of the 
American Institute of Biological 
Sciences. 
 
CHRIS ELMENDORF published 
“Securing Ecological Investments on 
Other People's Land: A Transaction 
Costs Perspective,” in a symposium 
issue of the Natural Resources 
Journal.   
The Chinese Working Group on the 
Revision of the Criminal Procedure 
Code will publish FLOYD 
FEENEY’s paper “Recent 
Developments in American Criminal 
Procedure.”  A book entitled One 
Case--Two Systems: A 
Comparative View of American 
and German Criminal Justice 
that Floyd wrote with Joachim 
Herrmann (Augsburg) has been 
accepted for publication in both 
English and Chinese. 
 
BOB HILLMAN published the 
2004 edition of The Revised 
Uniform Partnership Act.  He 
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joined the Advisory Board of the SSRN 
Journal on Partnerships and 
Unincorporated Business Entities and 
was quoted in an ABA Journal article 
on the role of partnership agreements in 
law firms.  Bob lectured on “Are We 
Global Yet?” to the Davis Rotary Club.  
His treatise on Lawyer Mobility was 
translated and published in China. 
In November, the California State Senate 
Rules Committee appointed BILL 
HING to the Commission on the Fair 
Administration of Justice that will study 
the administration of criminal justice in 
California. His essay “Operation 
Gatekeeper: The War Against the 
Alambristas of the 1990s,” was published 
in Alambrista and the U.S.-Mexico 
Border. In December, Bill debated a 
Federation for American Immigration 
Reform official on undocumented 
migration, at Pomona College.  Bill’s 
book Defining America Through 
Immigration Policy was featured in 
the campus authors celebration at 
Shields Library. Bill was a panelist on the 
AALS Immigration Law Section 
Guestworker Program at the 2005 
annual meeting. 
 
ED IMWINKELRIED published 
articles in The Champion, National 
Law Journal, Dublin University 
Law Journal, and Baylor Law 
Review. He also published Pretrial 
Discovery: Strategies and Tactics, 
Scientific Evidence (3d ed.), 
Courtroom Criminal Evidence 
(Vols. 1-2, 3rd ed.), and Exculpatory 
Evidence: The Accused’s 
Constitutional Right to Introduce 
Favorable Evidence (3d ed.).  Ed was 

quoted in a September 2004 ABA 
Journal article about bullet 
evidence.  He appeared at continuing 
legal education programs in Atlanta, 
Boston, and St. Louis. 
 
ELIZABETH JOH, after 
successfully defending her 
dissertation, was awarded a first 
doctorate from the Institute for Law 
and Society at NYU.  Her article “The 
Paradox of Private Policing” was 
published in the Journal of 
Criminal Law (Northwestern).  
This spring, the Utah Law Review 
will publish Elizabeth’s article on 
private policing. Elizabeth was a 
panelist on the Criminal Justice 
program at the 2005 AALS annual 
meeting.    
  
KEVIN JOHNSON published 
symposium contributions in 
Constitutional Commentary, 
Michigan State Law Review, 
Florida Journal of International 
Law, and Ethnicities, and a 
chapter in Anti-Terrorist 
Measures and Human Rights 
(2004), and commentary in the 
Boston Review. Kevin recently 
presented papers at the University of 
Houston Law Center, Western 
History Association Conference, and 
Second National People of Color 
Legal Scholarship Conference 
(George Washington). At the 2005 
AALS annual meeting, Kevin 
appeared on a panel sponsored by 
the Civil Procedure and Minority 
Groups Section.  Hispanic Outlook 
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and Perspectives on Political 
Science reviewed his latest book. 
  
TOM JOO published “Race, Corporate 
Law, and Shareholder Value” in the 
Journal of Legal Education. 
 
CARLTON LARSON was 
interviewed on KOVR (Sacramento) 
news about a  proposed constitutional 
amendment to eliminate the 
requirement that the President of the 
United States be a native born citizen. 
 
AL LIN presented a paper at the Asian 
Pacific American Law Faculty conference 
at Michigan State law school and 
participated in a panel discussion at U.C. 
Davis on the Supreme Court's recent  
environmental law decisions. 
 
ROB MIKOS soon will publish 
“Enforcing State Law in Congress's 
Shadow” in the Cornell Law Review 
and “The (Legal) Value of Chance” in the 
American Law and Economics 
Review.  He received a grant from the 
Time-Sharing Experiments for the Social 
Sciences organization, to support his 
research on “The Impact of Federalism 
on Citizen Support for Action.” 
 
ANGELA ONWUACHI-WILLIG 
will soon publish pieces in the 
Michigan Law Review and the 
Arizona Law Review.  Angela 
presented a paper at the Second Annual 
National People of Color Legal 
Scholarship conference at George 
Washington law school, where she also 
commented on “Balancing Family, 
Professionalism, and Promotion.”  The 

Chicago Tribune published 
Angela’s op/ed on Justice Clarence 
Thomas as the next Chief Justice; the 
Wall Street Journal’s listed her 
commentary on its “Best of the Web 
Today” site.  Angela was profiled in 
the Women Lawyers of 
Sacramento newsletter.  She gave a 
talk on diversity issues at Grinnell 
and was a panelist on the U.C. Davis 
Cross Cultural Center's roundtable 
discussion of the low number of 
Black men in higher education. 
 
AMAGDA PÉREZ and DAN 
TORRES wrote an article for the 
AILA California Chapter’s 
conference handbook.  In November, 
Amagda made a  presentation on the 
“good moral character” requirement 
for naturalization at the AILA 
California Annual conference. 
 
The U.C. Davis Law Review will 
publish LISA PRUITT’s article “A 
Kinder, Gentler Law School? Race, 
Ethnicity, Gender, and Legal 
Education at King Hall.”  
 
CRUZ REYNOSO held a series of 
Boochever & Bird dinners for first 
year law students. He will chair a 
commission formed to investigate 
alleged mistreatment of Yolo County 
farmworkers.  Cruz participated on a 
panel at the Democratic Caucus’ 
Hispanic Leadership Summit in 
Washington, D.C.  He gave the 
keynote speech at the Gala Dinner of 
the Inland Empire Latino Lawyers 
Association.  After twelve years of 
service, Cruz resigned as Vice Chair 
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of the U.S. Commission on Civil Rights. 
 
DONNA SHESTOWSKY published 
“Procedural Preferences in Alternative 
Dispute Resolution: A Closer, Modern 
Look at an Old Idea,” in Psychology, 
Public Policy & Law. 
 
In October, MADHAVI SUNDER 
delivered the Women and Development 
Lecture at Ohio State.  She presented a 
work-in-progress as part of the IP and 
Technology speakers’ series at Boalt Hall 
and to the law faculty at Ohio State.  In 
November, Madhavi participated in an 
interdisciplinary working group on 
“cultural heritage licenses,” which will 
design creative commons licenses to 
facilitate the sharing of traditional 
knowledge, folklore, academic research, 
and other cultural content. 
 
MARTY WEST’s comments on 
Theresa Beiner’s book on Sexual 
Harassment Law were included on the 
book jacket. 
 
In September, CAPPY WHITE gave 
the Civil Rights Update at the Ninth 
Circuit Pro Se Law Clerk Case 
Management Conference.  He was pro 
bono co-counsel in Reyes-Reyes v. 
Ashcroft, 384 F.3d 782 (9th Cir. 2004), 
an asylum case. In November 2004, a 
federal court awarded the Civil Right 
Clinic attorneys’ fees in a class action 
lawsuit brought on behalf of Muslim 
inmates in California state prison.  In 
recent months, Cappy was quoted in 
articles in the Sacramento Bee, Daily 
Journal, and San Francisco 
Chronicle. 

 
TOBIAS WOLFF published 
“Political Representation and 
Accountability Under Don’t Ask, 
Don’t Tell,” in the Iowa Law 
Review.  He presented a paper at 
the University of Pennsylvania law 
school, which will appear in the 
University of Pennsylvania Law 
Review.  Tobias is serving as a 
consultant in a lawsuit challenging 
the U.S. military's “Don't Ask, Don't 
Tell” policy. 
 
Associated Press quoted BRUCE 
WOLK in a story about a pension 
case involving IBM. 
 
DICK WYDICK received the 
Golden Pen Award from the Legal 
Writing Institute and the Association 
of Legal Writing Directors at the 
2005 annual meeting at the AALS. 
The award recognizes Dick’s best-
selling book Plain English for 
Lawyers.  Dick was recently quoted 
on ethics issues in the ABA Journal 
E-Report and the California Bar 
Journal.
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For recent faculty publications, see 
http://www.law.ucdavis.edu/PDFs
/SSRN.pdf 
 
Copies of this newsletter are provided 
to all law school faculty, senior staff, 
students, Charlene Logan (King Hall 
Counselor), Tony Stewart, and Julia 
Ann Easley (Campus News Service).  
A copy is posted on the 
www.law.ucdavis.edu website. 
  
     
   
 
 
 
 
 
 


